To whom it may concern,

Last year (2013), personnel from the Range Control Office contacted NAGE in an attempt to gain assistance regarding their work schedule. This small group was being administered uniquely and in a manner not consistent with the OPM and FSLA. The employees had been unable to make headway with their chain of command, and a fair resolution appeared to be unobtainable.

NAGE stepped in and gathered information to include first-hand accounts/testimonials and work records. Meetings with management and HR executive personnel were arranged, a legal representative was appointed, and, ultimately, NAGE was able to effect the transition to a schedule that was in accordance with OPM and FLSA mandated work schedule criteria, thus resolving the employee's dispute.

The employees of the Range Control Office are now being scheduled and compensated in a manner consistent with the vast majority of range employees, which has greatly reduced the stress and low morale that had permeated their work environment prior to going to their NAGE representatives for assistance.

We wish to express our sincerest thanks to Mr. Dave Jordan and Ms. Linda Spector for their tireless efforts and technical expertise in resolving this injustice. Without their professionalism and dedication to our cause, we would not have been able to obtain our goal of fair treatment in regards to our work schedule.



- M. Diamond
- J. Dibler
- P. Friel
- R. Rolniak
- S. Twombley